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VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601-8294 

 

May 2, 2025 
 
Re: Electronic Application of Kentucky Utilities Company for Approval of its 2025 

Compliance Plan for Recovery by Environmental Surcharge - Case No. 2025-00105 
 
 
Dear Ms. Bridwell: 
 
Please find enclosed a copy of Kentucky Utility Company’s customer notice in the above referenced 
matter.  As noted in its application, pursuant to 807 KAR 5:011, Section 8(2)(b), Kentucky Utility 
Company is providing notice to its customers by newspaper publication of the enclosed notice. 
 
In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8 and the Commission’s Order on July 22, 2021 in Case 
No. 2020-00085, I certify that the electronic filing has been transmitted to the Commission on May 
2, 2025 and that there are currently no parties in this proceeding that the Commission has excused 
from participation by electronic means. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Andrea M. Fackler 
 

 
 

Andrea M. Fackler 
Manager, Revenue Requirement/Cost of Service 
State Regulation and Rates 
502-627-3442  
andrea.fackler @lge-ku.com 


